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HDE NEWS      
Hi All,

Chairperson

Diane Dendy 

BOARD MEETINGS
The meeting time is the 3rd Tuesday of the month,
still at the usual time and place:  6:30 PM at the
Juniper Room of the Public Library.

All HDE residents are welcome to attend our Board
meetings.

     Just want to let you know how the office moving is coming. We are waiting on a site evaluation. 
This is to tell us whether we can have a septic or holding tank on Lot 139. Test holes must be dug to 
determine what is needed. 
     All the applications are filled out waiting for this first step. The target date is the end of October to 
have this moved and taken care of. In the meantime, all Board meetings are being held at the Library 
in town in the Juniper Room at 6:30 pm on the third Tuesday of the month.
     The transfer line is almost complete . We are waiting for an electrician to come and wire the addition 
to the line and we will be checking it out.
     The board has passed a resolution allowing homeowners and board members to give their proxy to 
a board member or another homeowner by sending an email to:
                                                         hdehoa172@gmail.com

                                                             Just reminders for all of us:
 Take care of the Tumbleweeds in your yard so they do not end up in other people's yard.  

 
 
Our Speed Limit is 25 MPH, and STOP at the Stop signs.

     We are still working on the Backflow Letter. If you have, or are going to put one in yourself,
please let Allen Dendy, the head of the Water Committee, know.  We must have them tested by a 
Backflow Professional, licensed by the state, do the test.   These must be tested every year and the 
HOA pays for the test.

Please, when walking your dogs, pick up after them.
For the safety of our homeowners who like to walk in HDE, please make sure your dog 
is on a leash.

http://www.hdehoa.com/

